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Dear friends!

The institute of jurisprudence and management of the All-Russia police
association (www.izuvpa.ru) holds the International Christmas photocompetition

«The beautiful - through the eyes of young generation».

We invite to participation of students at the age from 17 till 30 years, trained in
the high special and average special educational institutions of the Russian Federation
and in foreign Universities-partners.

Competition will pass in the correspondence form from December, 1st, 2013
till January, 10th, 2014. On January, 10th, 2014 is the last day of the reception of
works.

The photo should send on the electronic address of our institute:
box@jizuvpa.ru

In a letter theme it is necessary to specify: in photocompetition «The beautiful -
through the eyes of young generationy.

In the covering letter it is necessary to specify data on the author: the country; a
surname, a name; age; a circle of interests; the educational institution name; a
direction training (speciality) on which the author is trained; a course (year of
training); the work name; the post address (for sending of the diploma of the winner
and a memorable gift to the winner or the diploma of the participant of competition).

Each participant has possibility to send on competition not more than 10
photos.

In detail it is possible to get acquainted with conditions of carrying out and its
results in applied Regulation about conducting of the International Christmas
competition «The beautiful - through the eyes of young generationy.

Organising committee.
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